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        Mr.Done’s thought of the week  
 

What a fantastic week it has been at Masefield! Our book week was launched with a visit from Dawn Robertson - author of 
our school focus book 'Lizzie and the Birds'. On Tuesday, teachers swapped classes to read their favourite stories to      

children and after school pupils returned for Bedtime Stories.  
On Wednesday, Falconry UK saw every class with their range of birds of prey and we finished the week with reading     

workshops for the parents. Thank you for all your support and we hope you have been inspired alongside your children to pick 
up a book this week! 

Polite notice 
 

When parents are collecting      
children from the EYFS   
building, we ask that any 
older children who are  

waiting with them do not 
play on the  outside     

equipment in the play area 
as it is not suitable for    

older children. 
 

Thank you! 

 
Athletics tournament  

 
On Wednesday 29th January, 

some of the Year 5 & 6      
children took part in an      
athletics tournament at  

Kearsley academy. 
Overall Masefield came 2nd! 

 
Miss Rigby says “I am beyond 
proud of how well the children 
behaved and represented the 

school, an amazing effort! 
Well done to all the children 

who took part!” 

Diary Dates  
 
 

Y3R assembly   
12th Feb 9am 

 
 

Half term 
Monday 17th Feb to Friday 

21st Feb  
 
 

Y1A assembly  
11th March 9am 

 
 

Y1T assembly  
18th March 9am  

 
 

Y2 assembly  
25th March 9am 

 
 

Easter holidays  
Monday 30th March to 

Tuesday 14th April  
 
 

School will finish at    
normal time when we 

break up for February 
half term. 

Book week  
 

This week the children have taken 
part in lots of fun activities and 

dressed up as their favourite book 
characters. 

 
Thank you to all the parents and  
carers for contributing to this 

week’s activities and for coming along 
to the workshops. It really has  been 

a lovely week! 

Falconry UK came to school 
on Wednesday and put on an 
amazing display for every 

class. 

Check out our   
Twitter page to see 
more pictures from 
this fantastic day! 

 

@MasefieldCP  


